CLASSE 1[^] SECONDARIA DI PRIMO GRADO COMPETENZA: CAPIRE LE INFORMAZIONI RELATIVE ALLA ROUTINE QUOTIDIANA

Reading

1 Leggi i racconti di Jason e Alexandra, poi completa la tabella.

I'm Jason and my dad, Henry, works in a big company. He is a watchman, so he has a different routine to a lot of people. He wakes up at 5 p.m., when my sister and I get home from school. He watches the news on TV from his bed for half an hour, then he gets up and has a shower. He has breakfast at 6 p.m. and we have dinner with him. Then he leaves for work. He usually catches the bus. He starts work at 8 p.m. and finishes at 6 a.m. He gets back home at 7.00 a.m. and has his dinner at 7.30 a.m. We have our breakfast with him, then we leave for school and he reads a book or watches TV. At 9 or 10 a.m. my dad goes to bed. Fortunately we live in a detached house, in a quiet area!

My name is Alexandra and my mum, Mary, is a nurse. Her we ek days at work are always different. Sometimes she works in the morning, from 6 a.m. to 2 p.m., so she gets up very early, but she is at home in the afternoon. Sometimes she works from 2 p.m. to 10 p.m., on these days she gets up late and she stays at home in the morning. Twice a week she works at night. She starts work at 10 p.m. and finishes at 6 in the morning, so she goes to bed at 8 a.m., when I leave for school, and she gets up at 4.30 p.m., when I get home from school. Once a week she has a day off, but it's not always a Saturday or Sunday.

	Henry	Mary
Gets up	5.30 p.m.	early/late
Has breakfast		_
Starts work	······································	
Finishes work		
Has dinner		_

..... / 20

2	In	dica se le frasi sono vere (T) o false (F). Correggi q	uelle talse T F
	1	Henry watches the news on TV before he gets up.	O
	2	He gets up early in the morning.	O
	3	At 6 p.m. Henry eats with his family.	
	4	He doesn't work near his home.	
	5	Henry has dinner at 7.30 in the evening.	<u> </u>
	6	Mary is Alexandra's mother.	
	7	She sometimes gets up late.	<u> </u>
	8	Mary never works at night.	
	9	Alexandra gets home at 3 o'clock in the afternoon.	
	10	Mary is always at home on Saturday and Sunday.	
		ı .	/ 20
3	Ri	spondi alle domande.	
	1	What does Henry do?	
•••	2	What time does Jason get home in the afternoon?	
	3	What does Henry do in the morning?	
	4	Why are Mary's days always different?	
•••	5	How often does Mary have a day off?	
• • •	••••		/ 10

Totale / 50